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PERMANENT MISSION OF ROMANIA
to the International Organizations in Vienna

No. 884

The Permanent Mission of Romania to the International Organizations in Vienna presents its
compliments to the Permanent Missions of the Participating States of the Organization for
Security and Cooperation in Europe and to the Conflict Prevention Centre and has the honour
to inform that submission of Romania’s response to the questionnaire on the Code of Conduct

on Politico-Military Aspects of Security for 2023.will be delayed due to technical reasons.

The Permanent Mission of Romania to the International Organizations in Vienna avails itself
of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions of the Participating States of the
Organization for Security and Cooperation in Europe and to the Conflict Prevention Centre

the assurances of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 15 April 2024
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